
Marna Miller
Falmouth
LD 511
Dear members of the transportation committee,
Please support LD511. We desperately need more off-road options for non-motorized 
activity. Our roads are getting busier and busier. Creating a rail trail along the unused 
Portland to Auburn line would go a long way toward supporting the health and safety 
of Maine residents!
Thank you


